
 
 

 
Holly Springs Elementary School 

November 7, 2016 
 

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families, 
 
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal of Holly Springs Elementary School with some important announcements.  
 
Parents, this is very important announcement regarding Election Day.  Holly Springs Elementary is a polling 
location for this year’s election.  Please note that tomorrow we will be on a two hour delay schedule.  Students 
cannot arrive on campus earlier than 10:50a.m.  The school day will be from 11:20a.m. until 3:50 p.m.  The 
Before and After School Program will run on a normal schedule.  Breakfast will only be served for before 
school care students.  The school will have an altered schedule that day with students eating lunch in their 
classrooms and we will have indoor recess.  Officer Tew and other officers from the Holly Springs Police 
Department will be on campus directing traffic and assisting with voting crowds. We will be altering carpool 
traffic to two lanes this day only.   One lane will be for drop-off/pick-up and another for voting.  As you enter 
the school, the right lane will be for carpool traffic and the left lane will be for funneling voter traffic into the 
front parking lot. Please be patient with carpool.  There will be no before and after-school meetings and clubs 
and we are limiting visitors to the school by not offering lunch visitation times or classroom volunteers 
tomorrow.  This is for the safety of our students and thank you for your patience and understanding as we work 
to ensure our students’ instructional day are impacted as little as possible by the voters on our campus. 
 
Parents, your students did such a great job at the Holly Springs Elementary Fun Run! Thank you for supporting 
our school these past 3 weeks. Even though the Fun Run is over, we’re not finished yet. It’s now time to focus 
on collections. Please have all of your pledge money turned in. Track 3 students can turn in their funds when 
they track back in. Simply place all pledge money into the collection envelope your students will come home 
with, and send that back to school. Also, sponsors can pay online if they entered their email address on 
funrun.com​. Thank you again! Have a wonderful evening! 
 
This Thursday, November 10th is a Family Fun & Cheetah Pride Night at Jumpstreet Trampoline Park in Cary. 
Start your jump session anytime between 5:00-7:00p.m. and jump for two hours.  There is no school on Friday 
in observance of Veterans Day. 
 
Thank you so much for all you do to support HSES.  This message will be posted to the school website.  
Have a great evening. 

http://funrun.com/

